
Year 1 Autumn Term 2 Learning Challenge 2022 
 

Successful Learners  

Where do I live? 

 
 

Successful Learners 

Areas of Learning 
As Geographers we will be 

looking at world maps, atlases 

and globes to locate the UK.  

We will use aerial images to 

recognise famous landmarks 

and physical features of each 

country.  We will use 

geographical vocabulary to 

describe different places and 

then draw our own maps. 
 

As scientists we will be looking 

at our bodies and how they are 

the same but very different.  

We will be learning about our 

different senses and what their 

jobs are.   
 

As Mathematicians we will be 

concentrating on adding and 

subtracting and then moving 

onto recognising and naming 2D 

and 3D shapes. 
 

As caring citizens we will be 

working on harmony between all 

of our different cultural 

traditions by showing respect 

to their own and other cultures. 

 

 

Areas of Learning 
As readers, we will be reading a 

book called “Claude in the City” 

which links to our learning about 

the United Kingdom. 
 

As artists we will be using 

different printing techniques 

and develop a wide range of art 

and design techniques in using 

colour, pattern, texture, line, 

shape, form and space. 
 

As information technologists 

we will learn how use pictograms 

to display information and how 

to use them to show which 

building are in Hyde. 
 

As Musicians we will be 

listening to different types of 

music and using adjectives to 

describe it and then to try to 

recreate our own. 
 

In Religious Education we will 

be learning about what Baptism 

means in the Christian faith 

and learning how Jesus was the 

best present given to us on 

earth. 

Christian Values 

The value that we will be focussing on this half term is PEACE.  We will be 

encouraging peaceful ways to resolve conflicts and reading stories in the Bible 

to learn what peace means to others. 

Building Learning Powers 

 

We will be focusing our learning on our RESOURCEFUL muscle for this half 

term.   We will be asking lots of questions about where we live, making links 

between what makes a capital city, capitalising on all of our knowledge about 

human and physical geography and then using our imagination to create our own 

landmarks. 



ST GEORGE’S CE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

Welcome to Year 1 

 

It’s autumn and moving into winter!  Please can you send your child in with a warm coat, hat and gloves 

when the weather turns cold and make sure their names are in them. 

 

PE – our PE day for this half term is WEDNESDAY.  Please can you make sure that all of your child’s uniform is labelled 

e.g. skirts, trousers, t-shirts. 

  

READING BOOKS – every child has their own reading book with a GREEN book for both mums and dads to write in and 

for the adults in school to write in!  please listen to your child read every night. 

   

Water bottles – each child has their own water bottle which is washed every night and refilled with fresh water each 

morning.. 

 

HOMEWORK – the children will be given weekly homework to complete – when completed you can send a photograph to 

y1@st-georges-hyde.tameside.sch.uk 

 

WEBSITE and CLASS DOJO – don’t forget to look at our class page on the website and check for notifications on 

Dojo to see all the learning we do in school! 

 

Thanks for your support 

 

Mrs Strafford, Mrs Khatun, Miss Finch and Mrs Khatun 

(Year 1 team) 
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